Dental Screening Information
Iowa law requires that any child who is entering kindergarten or ninth grade must provide the school with proof of a dental check-up.  The purpose of this law is to improve the oral health of Iowa’s children.

The Certificate of Dental Screening will be due at Fall Registration 2013 for all kindergarten and ninth grade students (now eighth graders) and can be found on the school website at http://www.van-buren.k12.ia.us/ under “School Health” on the left side of the homepage.  If your child has been seen by the dentist after school started in August 2012, your child will not need another screening. Have the dentist complete the form based on that visit.

We understand some students may not have a dentist due to financial hardship.  If this is your situation, please contact me as soon as possible.   The I-Smile program provided by the Iowa Department of Public Health can assist with the screening requirement.

If you have any questions, please call Sara Sprouse at (641)936-4321 or (319)293-3183.  
